


As for WestRock, Unit 69, I would like to congratulate 
Brother Dave Watson on his retirement: wishing you 
a long and healthy retirement....ENJOY!

We have had our share of frustrations. WestRock is 
very understaffed, and very busy. We are three 
months into mandatory overtime, and morale has 
never been lower. We have been told a couple of 
times that they are hiring, and then they don’t. It 
doesn't make any sense, as it would benefit us all.

In closing, I would like to encourage everyone to 
attend the Labour Day Picnic, Monday, September 4, 
at Guelph Riverside Park at the Red Pavilion from 
noon to 3 p.m.  

The Labour Day Picnic is hosted every year by the 
Guelph and District Labour Council, and Unifor Local 
1917 is sponsoring the Jack be Nimble Bus, which is a 
huge hit with the kids! 

It's a great afternoon out, all of the kiddy rides are 
free, and there will also be a BBQ and refreshments 
at a very minimal cost.

So come on out, let the kids play, enjoy the day, and 
show your support. For more information about the 
picnic, see the poster on Unifor Local 1917’s website 
under Events: www.unifor1917.ca/events.

Peace and solidarity.
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